PTA Discos

Dear Parents / Carers,
The next school discos are being held on: Friday 4th February 2022

Reception : 14:15 - 15:00
Years 1 & 2 : 15:15 - 16:15
Years 3 & 4 : 16:30-17:30
Years 5 & 6 : 17:45 - 18:45

If your child would like to attend the entry cost is £2.50 per child. Please ensure payment is made
using the School Spider online payment system along with the completed school spider survey by
Tuesday 1st February 2022. Received payment and completed spider survey confirms your child’s place
at the disco. Should you have paid for the postponed disco in November and wish to attend this one your
payment will be carried over to this disco. Should you be unable to attend please email school to request
a refund.

Parents do not need to accompany their children to the discos and children will be supervised by staff
and a small group of volunteers. Please can we remind all parents that the disco is only for children who
attend Vernon Primary School.

Our tuck shop returns with a selection of drinks and snacks to purchase on the night. However, if you
wish to provide your child with an alternative snack, please ensure this is clearly labelled with your
child’s name. We will also be selling pocket money items and toys to add to the disco fun, so if your
child wishes to bring some pennies to spend please ensure that it is in a named purse or wallet.

Reception Disco
Please arrange to collect your child at 15:10 as usual from outside their classroom. Children will not be
allowed to leave school until they have been collected by an adult.

Years 1 & 2 disco

Children will be supervised after school until the disco starts at 15:15. Please arrange to collect your
child at 16:15 from outside their classroom. Children will not be allowed to leave school until collected
by an adult.

Years 3 & 4 disco
This starts at 16:30 and children should be dropped off at the fire escape door in between the hall and
the school office. Children will be checked in and out, with collection to be made by an adult at 17:30

from the fire escape door in the hall.

Years 5 & 6 disco
This starts at 17:45 and children should be dropped off at the fire escape door in between the hall and
the school office. Children will be checked in and out, with collection to be made by an adult at 18:45

from the fire escape door in the hall.

If your contact details are different from those held by the office for the day of the disco then
please let your child’s teacher know.

HELPERS To enable the discos to go ahead we need parent/carer helpers to assist in serving at the tuck
and toy shops. Should you wish to help at one of the discos we will be asking for volunteers via our
‘Friends of the PTA’ WhatsApp group. To join this group please email the PTA at ptavernon@gmail.com
All helpers need to have been DBS checked through Vernon Primary School. If you wish to help at future
events, please obtain a form from the school office to apply for the DBS check.

We hope the disco will be as fun as always and look forward to your support.
Vernon PTA



